
Lakewood Spirit Wear 

 

    Order Form 

 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We are once again offering Lakewood Spirit Wear for sale until midnight on 

Wednesday, Oct 18, 2017.  Our selection consists of: 

 

 Short or long sleeve t-shirts – grey, black, or white 

 Grade K-4 hoodies – Black or Grey 

 Grade 5 hoodies – Black Only 

 

Each item will have the embossed Lakewood Lion on the front. Sample 

clothing will be available Oct 10 – 13
th
  near the office for students to try on 

for sizing. I highly recommend that students try on the clothing.  There are 

no exchanges or refunds as these are custom orders.  

 

Please note:  Grade 5 hoodies are also available for Grade 5 parents to 

order.  These hoodies will include the year and student signatures on the 

back.  

 

Please complete your order online on our hot lunch program by Oct 18th.   
https://lakewood.hotlunches.net 
 

We cannot accept late orders.  We expect the orders will be filled and 

returned to our school by the middle of November.  All other orders will be 

given directly to the child. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support.  Please direct your 

inquiries to Denise at lakewoodhotlunch@gmail.com subject line “Spirit 

wear”. 

 

Lakewood PAC 
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